
Tomorrow is our final assembly of the 2024.  There will be a few recitations and we will give our out
student of the month awards and recognize our Girls Basketball team that placed second in our league.

Please remember that permission slips for the upcoming service projects are due by December 20th.
Students will have the opportunity to visit various assisted living centers and nursing homes, where they
will sing carols and engage with residents, spreading joy during this festive season. Our aim for these
projects is to show how dedicating time to service can have a positive effect on our community. While
our K-5 initiatives typically focus on in-house projects, we want our Middle School students to gain the
enriching experience of serving off-campus. Please ensure you return the permission slips; we will cover
all transportation costs.

The concert last night was truly exceptional. Thank you to everyone who attended! I recognize that this
time of year is filled with activities, and your dedication is greatly appreciated. On a bittersweet note,
Mr. Hovorka has chosen to resign for the upcoming semester, and we will be welcoming a new choir
director in the Spring Semester.

We have made the decision to adjust our bell schedule for next semester to provide additional time for
Math classes. Therefore, starting in January, students will follow a new schedule with changed block
times. Additionally, students will have the chance to select new enrichment classes next week. Semester
report cards will be available on campus after 3:00 PM on Friday, December 20th.
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